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We would like to share the FEDVIP plans we are in network with for 2023:

GEHA-High Option, United Concordia-High Option and Aetna-High Option

TThough we are a preferred provider for Delta Dental Premier, the plans that 
are offered under the FEDVIP plans are considered out of network with us 
(both standard and high). Please review all of your FEDVIP options to assure 
you choose the best plan for you and your family. We have reviewed the plans 
for 2023 and would consider any of the three plans a good choice. 

DenDental benefits can be overwhelming. Should you have any questions regard-
ing which plan may work best for you and your family, please reach out to us 
and we will do our best to help you navigate through any concerns/questions 
you may have. Open enrollment is November 14th -December 12th  @ 12:59 
p.m.

ATTN NON-GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES:
We are still participating with:
Guardian, Cigna- Total, Delta Dental- Premier, United Concordia

Happy Holidays to your entire family! We look forward to continuing our 
great relationship together in 2023! You are our extended family and appre-
ciate the opportunity to continue serving your dental needs for years to 
come.

Thank you,
Pax Business Team
301-863-8822
contactus@paxdental.com


